
	 	 

	 	 


	 	 	 	 	 


GHS BOYS SOCCER and GHS GIRLS SOCCER 

ARE SPONSORING A FOOD DRIVE TO BENEFIT 

THE OPEN DOOR  

When: FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 13TH from 4-6 

Where: GHS Parking Lot (next to the field) - look for the 
decorated truck! 


Items Most Needed:

Peanut Butter


Canned Tuna/Chicken

Healthy Snacks


100% Juice/Juice Boxes

Cereal


Hearty Soups

Canned Fruits/Veggies

NO GLASS PLEASE! 


THANK YOU for your support of our community  
during these challenging times.  


